From: Sheila Currie <sheilacurrie15@gmail.com>

To: TBI Admin <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 23/01/2022 17:45:14

Subject: Verbal update: Cromarty Market



Hi all. 

For the admin meeting next week.   

Lorna McKinnon has been working on our behalf to assess the viability of resuming Markets in Cromarty.  She has done the work, just not written it up for us yet.  The gist I got from a chat with Lorna a few days ago is:

 

· there is sufficient demand from stallholders to come to Cromarty for indoor stalls (plus possibly outdoor if feasible),

· the demand is for a 2 hour, rather than 3 hour market (based on previous customer footfall),

· the hall is provisionally booked for March,

· there may be an issue about the ongoing viability of the Victoria Hall, as managed by a volunteer committee (but this is outwith TBI's control)

· cleaning and who pays for cleaning is an issue to be resolved,

· I don't know what the situation is re lunches and refreshments.

· Lorna is optimistic.


Sheila

